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Carroll Composite Squadron

United States Air Force Auxiliary

P.O. Box 841

Westminster, MD 21157

http://www.carrollcap.org

May 30,2006

Dear ___________:

The Carroll Composite Squadron of the Civil Air Patrol would like to thank you for supporting our charity basket bingo event this year. Your sponsorship of a basket or donation allowed us to have another profitable event.  Your donation in the amount of $________ is greatly appreciated.

This year’s event will help support our Cadet Program and help fund our Squadron’s operating expenses.  The Cadet Program gives teenagers a positive leadership experience through military education and participation in emergency services.  CAP cadets learn military leadership and serve as members of search and rescue teams.

Our goal this year was to raise scholarship funds for CAP cadet activities.  These activities include orientation courses at the Air Force Para-Rescue School, National Search and Rescue School, Cadet Officers School, and the International Air Cadet Exchange program, to name a few. We will also use the money to purchase radio equipment for our Ground Team for Search & Rescue missions as well as provide fuel and maintenance for our van.

Your contribution to this event helped ensure that funds are available to support these activities.  Your support is greatly appreciated.

Again, I thank you for your support of our squadron!







Sincerely,

J. Kevin McHale, Captain, CAP

Commander

Carroll Composite Squadron
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